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FISCAL IMPACT OF PROPOSED LEGISLATION Measure:   HB 2265 
80th Oregon Legislative Assembly – 2019 Regular Session  
Legislative Fiscal Office 

Only Impacts on Original or Engrossed 
 Versions are Considered Official 

 

Prepared by:  Kim To  
Reviewed by:  Tom MacDonald, Krista Dauenhauer, Meg Bushman-Reinhold 
Date:  1/30/2019 
 

 
Measure Description: 
Adds optometrists to list of health care practitioners who must complete pain management education program. 
 
Government Unit(s) Affected:  
Oregon Health Authority (OHA), Oregon Medical Board (OMB), Oregon Board of Naturopathic Medicine (OBNM), 
Oregon State Board of Nursing (OSBN), Occupational Therapy Licensing Board (OTLB), Oregon Board of Pharmacy 
(OBOP), Physical Therapist Licensing Board, Oregon Board of Chiropractic Examiners (OBCE), Board of Optometry, 
Oregon Board of Dentistry (OBD), Mental Health Regulatory Agency (MHRA) 
 
Analysis: 

The proposed legislation has been determined to have  

NO EXPENDITURE IMPACT  

on state or local government. 
 


